
When my Wife and I traveled we always use Airbnb and we decided it would be accommodating 

in Wilmington Ohio This would take away a lot of people that travel to The World equestrian 

center, contract weekly or monthly workers at Airport and parents visiting Wilmington College 

that need a kitchen, washer dryer and other things hotels do not have. This would be devastating 

to our income as rents do not pay the mortgage, high real estate taxes, insurance and upkeep 

without having a couple Airbnb’s with our other apartments. We enjoy travel using Airbnb, and 

so do our guests here in Ohio. Please help us keep our accommodations for our guests.  

 

 Sincerely,  

 Curt Carey 


